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ATLAIITIC BROADCASTl11G COtY1PAlIY 

EA STEM! CAROLInAS,FROM THE HILLS TO THE SEA 

FLORENCE, 5. C. 
July 11, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Nalnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will serve as confirmation of your 
DX report and extend our thanks for your recent communica- 
tion. 

Our signal strength surprised even us and 
the results were very gratifying. You might be interested 
to know that we passed our R.I. and will begin program 
tests on our daytime schedule July 14th. 

Again thanks for your report and best 
wishes for your continued good reception. 

Sincerely yours, 

ATLANTIC BROADCASTING COMPANY 

45 .5-4_,,r,« 
P. G. SEWELL, Manager 
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